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22nd October 2023 
 

29th Sunday in Ordinary Time Year A 
PMB p 143        Psalter: Week 1 

 
SATURDAY   21st October     Vigil Mass 

 18.00 Mass   

SUNDAY   22nd October 

 09.00 Mass For the people of the Parish 

 11.00 Mass Letecia Lendong + 

 15.30 Mass in Polish 

MONDAY  23rd October: Feria 

 No Mass today 

TUESDAY  24th October: Feria 

 No Mass today 

WEDNESDAY 25th October: Feria 

 09.30 Mass 

THURSDAY   26th October: Feria 

 No Mass today   

FRIDAY   27th October: Feria 

 No Mass today 

SATURDAY   28th October:  

 Ss Simon & Jude 

 No morning Mass today 

 14.30 Syro-Malabar Mass 

18.00 Mass: Vigil Mass 

PARKING: please park in Riverside car park, 

across the road, not in the streets behind the church.  

HOLIDAY: I am away on holiday until 

Wednesday 1st November, thanks to Fr Tony for 

covering the weekends. If you need a priest in an 

emergency, please phone Buckden on 01480 

810344. Our parish phone will be checked daily. 

WORLD MISSION SUNDAY Pope Francis 

invites us to support the universal mission of the 

Church through the organisation “Missio”. There is 

a retiring collection today, pleae use Missio GA 

envelopes, the wooden bowls & the card reader. 

  

Your prayers are asked for: 

Our parishioners who are sick: Martin Ahern, 

Rita Anand, Purgi Bloomfield, Ellen Brown, Eileen 

Dolan, Terry Finbow, Bridget Gaynor, Molly 

Hazell, Patrick Moore, Anne McGovern, Paul 

Reddington, Rosa Ruggiero, Rita Swann, Fr Ivan 

Weston & Nina Wiktorowicz. May the Lord reach 

out his healing hand to them. 

For those whose anniversaries occur at this 

time: Patricia Barton, Adam Sieradski, Anna Willment, 

Terence O’Neill, Shelagh Burgess, Michael Bloomfield, 

Michael Casey, Gordon Aspinwall, Christine Parker, 

Angela Ridout, Angela Barbera, Hannah Russell, Joseph 

Mason and Anthony Mulcahy. May they rest in peace. 

CLARA VIOLET & EVIE SZEREMETA who 
were baptised last weekend, with the help of 
family & friends may they grow in faith. 
National Cycle of Prayer: during Ordinary 
Time from September to Christ the King please 
pray for the following intentions: the care of 
creation; the harvest; students & teachers; the 
spread of the Gospel, especially on Home 
Mission Day & world Mission Day; prisoners & 
their families; all Victims of War & all our young 
people. 
CLEANERS THIS WEEK: members of the Syro-

Malabar community on Saturday 28th October. 

Thanks. 

COFFEE MORNING: Fr Jim has very kindly 

offered to come and say Mass on Wednesday 25th 

October, so there will be coffee morning after 

Mass as usual. Many thanks. 

Last Sunday Collections: 

Huntingdon:  £217.93 

Standing Orders £425.50 

Card Reader  £80.00 

Total   £723.43 

Thank you for supporting our parish. 

mailto:stmichaelshuntingdon@yahoo.com
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29th October 2023 
30th Sunday in Ordinary Time, Year A 

PMB p 146 Psalter: Week 2 

SATURDAY   28th October Vigil Mass 

 18.00 Mass  For the people of the Parish 

SUNDAY   29th October 

09.00 Mass Elliot Ogirisen 

11.00 Mass Esperanza Gonzales + 

 15.30 Mass in Polish 
 

MONDAY  30th October: Feria 

 No Mass today 

TUESDAY  31st October: Feria 

 No Mass today 

WEDNESDAY 1st November:  

 ALL SAINTS 

(LS) 10.00 Mass  Philip Polhill + 

 16.30 Mass at Hinchingbrooke Hospital 

 20.00 Mass  For the people of the parish 

THURSDAY   2nd November:  

 All Souls’ Day 

(LS) 09.30 Mass For the faithful departed 

(LS) 10.00 Midweek meditation 

FRIDAY   3rd November: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass  

 10.00 First Friday Rosary and Prayers 

SATURDAY   4th November 

 St Charles Borromeo 

(LS) 09.30 Mass   

 10.00 Confessions 

18.00 Mass: Vigil Mass 

CLEANERS THIS WEEK: members of the 

Polish community on Saturday 4th November. 

Thanks. 

RETIRING COLLECTION on Sunday 29th 

November for Aid to the Church in Need Please 

use the wooden bowl, the card reader will be 

available for this collection this weekend. 

 
FOOD BANK DONATIONS: our next collection 

for the foodbank is Sunday, 5th November. There 

will be a box near each door, for your donations. 

Please bring tins, dried food or toiletries as your 

donation.  

COFFEE MORNING as usual on Wednesday 

after Mass, see you all then for a drink and a chat. 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION: it is time to begin 

our First Communion programme for 2023/2024, 

many of you have already been asking about it. The 

programme will begin with a parents’ meeting on 

Wednesday 15th November at 19.30 in the GS 

Room. This meeting is for parents only, please do 

not bring your children, this meeting is for you to 

register your child for the programme and learn 

about your responsibility during the programme; 

please bring with you proof of your child’s baptism. 

AID TO THE CHURCH IN NEED APPEAL: on 

Saturday 28th/Sunday 29th October we welcome 

John Ravi to make an appeal for ACN which 

supports persecuted & oppressed Christians through 

prayer, information & action.  Among many 

countries, Nigeria is one where Christian 

persecution has become part of everyday life. ACN 

is responding by helping to strengthen the faith, 

supporting priests, seminaries, sisters & catechists. 

ACN supports more than 5,000 projects helping the 

Church’s mission internationally.  There will be a 

retiring collection after all Masses. If you wish to 

get involved in the charity, or if you wish to be an 

ACN volunteer, please contact John Ravi, the 

speaker, on 07932973650, John.Ravi@acnuk.org or 

you can go to www.acnuk.org 
 Please use the wooden bowls or the card 

reader option for ACNUK. Thank you. 

NOVEMBER, REMEMBRANCE: beginning on 

2nd November please write the names of your 

deceased loved ones on the slips of paper in the 

basket at the back of the church and place them in 

the basket in front of the altar, those people will be 

prayed for during Mass each day of the month. 

GOOD NEWS the Diocese has given permission 

for us to some rewiring & electrical work in the 

church, which is compatible with our development 

plans. We hope the work will start next month. 

SUNDAY COLLECTION: in the orange buckets 

near the doors & the card reader in the GS Room.  

May God’s blessing be with you and 

all your family this week. 
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